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MacNeil, Jami

From: Hinkel, Bill
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:33 AM
To: Burke, Ruth A; Hinkel, Bill; Bensinger, Peggy; MacNeil, Jami; Hallowell, Dawn; Carol Ervin; 

Bailey Bolen; Allen J. Philbrick; plyons@eatonpeabody.com; William A. Weary; Kristin 
Collins (kcollins@preti.com); Jeffry Spinney; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); 
Doreen Conboy; Mark P. Desmeules; A. McKinne Stires; Nicholas Barth; Jon Luoma

Cc: Bertocci, Cynthia S
Subject: Spinney - Appeal
Attachments: Motion to Further Continue.pdf; 2020-10-13 Spinney Appeal_ServiceList.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Participants: 
 
The Board of Environmental Protection has received from the Licensee’s attorney a motion to further continue the 
Board’s consideration of the appeals in this matter (copy attached). Please respond by October 15, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. if 
you object to the requested continuance or if you have comments related to the specific request for continuance. The 
Chair’s ruling on the request will follow, in consideration of any responses submitted.  
 
Please find attached a revised service list, dated October 13, 2020, that updates the BEP Executive Analyst contact 
information and introduces as counsel to Appellant Philbrick, Mr. Patrick Lyons. Please be sure to use this revised service 
list for all correspondence in this matter. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
William F. Hinkel 
Executive Analyst, Board of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 
(207) 314-1458   
bill.hinkel@maine.gov 
 


